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“Rejoice evermore. Pray without ceasing. In every thing give 
thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus concerning 

you” 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18. 
 

 

Praise the Lord: We had mentioned in a 
previous newsletter our mission van had been 

in and out of the shop with many issues and 
due to the age of the van they have not been 

able to find the parts needed. After a few more 
efforts to repair, we have been advised this 

van has run its course. This van has served us 
well over the years and has traveled many, 

many miles for the Lord in mission work. We are so thankful the Lord provided 
this van for us to travel for so many years and now as it has gone its last mile. 

BUT GOD, through the Lord’s faithfulness, He has provided another van for us 

to continue laboring for the Lord!                           
As Steve and I were out one day, we were 

blessed to see this 2021 GMC van with only 
13,000 miles at a dealership. It had just been 

put on the lot and was already getting much 
attention from buyers but God put us right 

where we needed to be at the right time and 
we were able to put a down payment on this 

new mission van! Thank you all for your 
prayers and those who sent in funds to help 

with the van. We are so excited to see the work God has in store and all the 
places He will take us with this mission van He has provided! 
 

Church Expansion: Things are coming 

along and our missionary is working hard. 

As you can imagine, prices for the supplies 
continue to increase but they are good 

stewards of the funds and are saving 
money by doing the work themselves. This 

church is at capacity and more people 
come each week; we are believing God to 

have this church completed this year! 

 
 

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and 
support of this ministry! 

Praying For You, 
Rev. Steve & Freida Bishop               
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Stay in contact with the ministry through our website, Facebook and YouTube Channel. Go to 
faithingodnc.com for the links. 
 

 

 

 


